

Mid Murray Council meeting update

Council held its most recent meeting on Tuesday 12 July 2022 at which the following items were discussed or determined:

- Monthly Financial Reports June 2022.
- The 2022-23 Annual Business Plan and Budget was adopted and Council declared the general rates, service charges and the first year Separate Rate for Mannum Waters, for the financial year ending 30 June 2023.
- Fees and Charges for the year ending 30 June 2023 were adopted.
- Overview of Infrastructure & Field Services monthly activities and project status for 2021/22.
- A draft policy will be developed regarding the process for land and road reserve purchases or leases.
- Council endorsed the Draft 2022/23 Capital Works Program.
- Sounds By The River will be held on Saturday 21 January 2023 from 12pm until 9.30pm at the southern end of Mary Ann Reserve, Mannum.
- Council has resolved to remove the voluntary registration rebate offered for working dogs, this will commence from the 2023-24 financial year.
- Council has consented for solar panels to be installed by the Cadell Community & Tourist Association at the Cadell Institute.
- The following draft / amended policies were adopted by Council:
 - Stock Grids on Road Policy.
 - Waste & Recycling Collection Services Policy.
 - Caretaker Policy
- Public consultation will be undertaken for the following:
 - Proposed implementation of a schedule of fortnightly rotations of operational opening hours with seasonal openings of the remaining Transfer Stations.
 - Proposed Community Land Management Plan for Lot 23, 3814 Murraylands Road, Blanchetown.
- Committee Minutes were received from the following:
 - Waste Management Advisory Committee 28 June 2022.
 - Mid Murray Council Assessment Panel 20 June 2022
 - Mid Murray Heritage & Maritime Committee 15 June 2022